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NRC 2018 Assessment Summary 
 

 The Licensee, FirstEnergy Nuclear Operating 
Company, operated the station safely and in a manner 
that preserved the public health and safety and 
protected the environment 

 
 Davis-Besse was in the Regulatory Response Column 
(Column 2) of the NRC’s Reactor Oversight Process 
(ROP) Action Matrix for three quarters of 2018 and 
transitioned back to the Licensee Response Column 
(Column 1) in fourth quarter 2018. 

 
 The NRC performed a 95001 supplemental inspection 
in response to a White finding from late 2017. 

 
 NRC plans baseline inspections for 2019 

 
 >5000 total inspection hours expended by NRC in 2018 

 
 2 resident inspectors on site conducting independent 
inspections throughout the plant – 
inspection reports are publicly available 

 
 Team Inspections included: 

 
- Inspection of containment and reactor coolant boundary 

components during outages 
- Observing licensed operator requalification tests 
- In-depth safety systems inspection to ensure components 

are within their design basis  



  
 

NRC 2018 Assessment Summary 
 

    Contacting the NRC… 
 

 Report an Emergency 
• (301) 816-5100 (collect calls 

accepted) 
 
 

 Report a Safety Concern 
• (800) 695-7403 
• Allegation@nrc.gov 

 
 

 General information or questions 
• www.nrc.gov 

 
 

 Davis-Besse NRC Resident Inspectors 
• (630) 829-9983 

 
 

 Office of Public Affairs – Region III 
• (630) 829-9662 and 9663 
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